Dear Parents / Carers,
Red Nose Day is back on Friday 15th March and this year it's never felt more
important to have some fun and raise money to support people living incredibly

difficult lives.

Wear your brightest colours for Red Nose Day
Help to raise funds and spread cheer along the way

We would like the children to come to school in non-uniform wearing bright
colours - including something red - in exchange for a donation.

All donations can be made online via our Hiltingbury Schools Just Giving page.
Please use the link below:

Hiltingbury Schools Just Giving Page

Thank you for your support, together we can make a real difference!

**Please note we are unable to accept cash donations**

Hiltingbury Junior & Infant School


https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-hiltingbury-infant-school?utm_campaign=lc_frp_share_transaction_transactional_--_page_launched_--_campaign&utm_content=6b21e3dc-90de-4349-a478-d1a27e8e2452&utm_medium=email&utm_source=postoffice&utm_term=1708957780459

